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Waterfront Recreation Committee Minutes 
May 31, 2013 - 1:00 pm 

Gorge Innoventure Meeting Room 
 

 
 
Members in Attendance:  Sam Bauer, Cori Collins, Laney Gale, Pepi Gerald, Bill Lake, Greg Stiegel, Rich 
McBride and Liz Whitmore  
 
Members Absent:  Doug Archbald, Brian Shortt, and Lori Stirn 
 
Liz Whitmore opened the April 10 meeting at 1:05p.m.  No items were added to the agenda.   
 
Committee approved meeting minutes for April 10, 2013.  

 

Public Comment  
 
None 
 

Kite the Gorge – Request to add SUP to Concession Permit 
 

 Carlos and Spring were unable to attend meeting.  

 Committee members were in agreement that submittal for SUP should have been included 
during original RFP submission.  Do not support adding on SUP to existing concession permit. 

 RFP should clearly state (next time) that amendments or additions to proposal will not be 
approved. 

 
Spit Improvements/Work Party 
 

 Discussed Spit work party and what went wrong.  CGKA took responsibility for cutting down 
tree with chain saw and apologized.  Would like an opportunity to go back and clean up brush. 

 In the future, a written agreement must be developed between Port and work party 
organization. 

 

Event Site Issues 
 

 Discussed dynamic between windsurfers and kiteboarders.  Would like to encourage users to be 
more civil toward one another.   

 CGKA and CGWA can encourage this via newsletters and on the forums. 

 Liz will call Portland Reservoir Control to determine future water level forecast and end date for 
launching and landing.  CGKA and CGWA to provide recommendation. 

 
 
The May 31, 2013 meeting was adjourned at 2:15 p.m. 
 
 
Prepared by Liz Whitmore, 6/18/2013 
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